Section Liaison Report

Fall 2016

No requests or complaints were received this year. It may be that the Sections don’t feel the need for a
liaison or know what the liaison is. If the Board has suggestions on how | can improve this function, |
would appreciate any suggestions.

Section Happenings

It continues to be extremely difficult to get Section information for the IRISES column. There are a few
Sections that always come through with information, and | thank them profusely.

| am hoping that the Convention schedule will allow me to attend all the Section meeting and do some
begging. Requests for copies of their publications are still outstanding. Most publish only twice a year,
so that by third issue of IRISES, it’s hard to find new things.

If this trend continues next year we may want to cut the column back to two issues and give the space
to something else. Or re-think the content of the column for one issue.

Respectfully submitted,

Jody Nolin

Section Liaison Chair



